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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year we have decided to participate in a personalised Christmas card creation scheme 
through the website www.myschoolprinting.co.uk. The project aims to encourage pupils’ 
creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school. 
 
Your child has created his/her own design for a Christmas card that has been professionally 
printed and is enclosed for you to see. You can order the cards in packs of 12 by filling in the 
order form and returning it to your class teacher or to the school office by Wednesday 10Wednesday 10Wednesday 10Wednesday 10thththth    
November.November.November.November.  Please make all cheques payable to Friends of Fairlands.  
 
The first pack of 12 for each child will cost £5 and any packs after that will cost you £4. 
 
Not only is it very exciting for your child to see his/her work as a finished printed product, the 
cards themselves are great for sending a more personal greeting to friends and family at 
Christmas! 
 
Your card has a unique code on the back, which allows you to log in and see your child’s 
artwork (please rest assured no names are printed on the website). The artwork can be printed 
on a number of high quality products such as wrapping paper, mugs, jigsaws, teddy bears and 
much more. You can then place orders for these items directly through the website. Anyone 
without Internet access is more than welcome to come into school to place an order. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact a member of FOFS either in the 
playground, via the school office or by sending an email to admin@fairlands.herts.sch.uk. . 
 
All orders should be with us on Thursday 25th November and we will send them home to you 
in the book bags the next day, if we receive them any earlier we will send them out to you 
straight away! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sue Hurren 
Chairperson 
 

Remember: order forms and payment must be returned by Remember: order forms and payment must be returned by Remember: order forms and payment must be returned by Remember: order forms and payment must be returned by Wednesday 10Wednesday 10Wednesday 10Wednesday 10thththth November! November! November! November! 
  


